Date 
Dear Superintendent/ Principal /School Nurse________, 

My name is Dr. __________________ and I am a practicing pediatrician in ____. The reopening of schools is a massive undertaking and requires the support of the entire community. 

The American Academy of Pediatrics and the Centers for Disease Control recommend that local physicians be involved in supporting their schools, and I would like to help assist your efforts in planning and implementation of school re-entry. 

In addition to the challenges of resuming educational instruction and providing physical distancing for students and staff, you are being tasked with addressing the physical, emotional and social needs of everyone in the schools, especially the students. As a pediatrician in the community, I would like to help provide you with information and support useful in your efforts, given the ongoing changes and challenges presented by the pandemic. Other districts have created partnerships between health departments, local physicians, and school nurses that have been very successful in informing school reopening plans. 

Feel free to reach me by email xxxx and phone xxxx. I hope to be of assistance to you and your team! 


Sincerely, ___________________
